
From: Ariana Jaupi  

Sent: Monday, August 25, 2025 10:01 PM 

To: Bernie Williams  

Subject: Five Days Hands-on Product Training Offered by Dormakaba USA 

  

Bernie, 

  

The following four (4) Chicago Department of Aviation (CDA) employees attended a professional hands-

on training (a five-day training session) provided by Dormakaba USA ,the manufacture of Dormakaba 

Breach Control Exit Lanes, and received in-depth instructions related to the software, operation, and 

maintenance of these lanes, enhancing our ability to manage the system efficiently and minimize service 

disruptions: 

  

• Ariana Jaupi, Assistant Commissioner – Security Regulatory and Compliance 

• Tania Franco, General Manager – Terminal 5 Operations 

• Alexander Sampra, Projects Administrator - Security Regulatory and Compliance 

• Jakub Rusn, Aviation Security Sergeant – Security Training 

  

The four (4) CDA employees attended the product training in their City of Chicago’s capacity, in 

Indianapolis, Indiana, traveling to Indianapolis (from Chicago) on Monday, August 18, 2025, and 

returning to Chicago on Friday, August 22, 2025. 

  

No gifts, travel reimbursement or loading were offered or accepted during this training. 

  

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information. 

  

Thank you 

Ariana 

  

Ariana Jaupi  

Assistant Commissioner - Security Regulatory and Compliance 



 

 


